Lauri Feindell

From: Ken Barbour <ken.barbour@penticton.ca>
Sent: September 27, 2023 4:20 PM

To: Shannon Duong

Subject: 2636 Forsyth

Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Completed

You don't often get email from ken.barbour@penticton.ca. Learn why this is important

The Penticton Fire Department does not have an issue with this pool permit.

Ken Barbour, Fire Prevention Officer LAFC #2294

Pronouns (he/Him)
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